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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we end this half term, I want to reach out and thank every single one of you for working so positively 
with school during what has been a very unusual few weeks. Please use the half term holiday to relax and 
unwind, you all deserve a good rest. 

During the coronavirus pandemic we have received a large number of complimentary messages from parents 
regarding our provision for home learning, our support of key worker and vulnerable children at school and 
our caring and helpful approach which has gone over and above expectations. As a staff and a school 
community, we are incredibly proud to be able to support our families through this challenging and 
unprecedented time. Moving forward we will continue to reach out to all of you in whatever ways we can. 
Remember we are here for you. 

Despite all the challenges, it has been an absolute joy to see how creative you have been with your children
– engaging them in a wide range of fun activities. It was super to see all your wonderful models from last 
week’s Feel Good Friday Challenge! When I think back over the last few weeks there has been so much to 
celebrate which is a direct result of all your energy, commitment and determination to help your children. 

We are sharing a resource of wellbeing activities you can engage in during half term- this is our Feel Good 
Friday Challenge…….but it covers the whole of half term! Please do not feel that you must use the 
resource, however it is available through your child’s Google Classroom and through a link on the homepage 
of the school website; http://www.stclares.cheshire.sch.uk There are some great suggestions for things to 
do. 

Enjoy your holiday next week, keep safe and we look forward to seeing your wonderful children back on 
their Google Classrooms on Monday 22nd February. 

                Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Birthdays 

This week we celebrated Emma L’s 

birthday. Leo F, in Australia, will 

celebrate his birthday during the half 

term holiday.        

Happy Birthday!                   

 

http://www.stclares.cheshire.sch.uk
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As it is Internet Safety Week, we though it might be useful to share guides of how to help keep your child safe online.  
 
Please look on our school website www.stclares.cheshire.sch.uk for tips and information on your child’s device. 
 
The images below will help guide you to the correct pages.  The children have created some fantastic information posters. 
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